
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2020-18 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: September 7, 2020 

Re: Sale of Surplus Equipment   

Overview: 
At the June 30, 2020 Special Council Meeting a report was presented and approved by 
Council for the purchase of a 2021 International snow plow truck to replace the 2005 
Sterling snow plow truck. The new vehicle has been received leaving the 2005 Sterling 
snow plow truck surplus to the Public Works Department and therefore staff would like 
to begin the process to sell the 2005 truck as soon as possible in an effort to obtain the 
best value for the unit before the winter season. Notice was circulated to other 
Township departments and none were able to find a use for the vehicle.  
 
Conclusion: 
As per the Procurement Policy No. F2, to declare the 2005 Sterling Snow Plow Truck 
surplus to the Public Works Department and offer the 2005 Sterling Snow Plow Truck 
up for auction by means of Govdeals. 
 
Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2020-18 report, dated September 7, 2020, regarding the Sale of 
Surplus Equipment be received and that Council declares the 2005 Sterling Snow Plow 
Truck surplus to the Public works Department; and further directs the Public Works 
Manager to proceed with the sale of the unit by form of auction using Govdeals. 
 
Financial Impact: N/A 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: N/A 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: N/A 
 
 


